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Officials’ Guests at Events 

Amended WVAC POLICY #032218-03  
 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on August 9, 2018 the West 

Virginia Athletic Commission amends Policy #032218-03 adopted 

March 22, 2018: 

Effective immediately, tickets must be purchased for all guests 

attending event with official. 

Officials’ Guests will not be seated at the ring-side apron with the 

official.   

Officials choosing to attend an event to which they are not assigned are 

expected to purchase tickets for themselves as well as any guests. 

This policy complies with WV Code §29-5A-6 and will remain in effect 

until rescinded or amended or changed by Legislative action. 


